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February 10, 2015
NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release
Blue Ridge FFA attends 212 Leadership Conference
Members of the Blue Ridge FFA chapter from Farmer City attended the 212 Conference in Schaumburg, IL on January 30-31. Dylan McGehee, Victoria Medernach, and Parker Otto were able to learn more about the National FFA organization while collaborating with other FFA members from across the state. Over 500 FFA members were challenged to grow as leaders in their chapters. 212° is the temperature which water will boil. This conference takes students to the boiling point of leadership. The 212 Conference is sponsored by Syngenta as a special project of the National FFA Foundation. 
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